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Dear Parents/Carers,							Thursday 25th October 2018 





IMPORTANT NOTICE – PARENTAL/CARER’S CODE OF CONDUCT POLICY


The Academy is dedicated to ensuring that all students achieve their potential and will work in partnership with all stakeholders to achieve these aims.  The Academy has a policy to address parental/carer’s behaviour that is unacceptable and has a detrimental effect on the good order, and safety of the Academy.  The Academy has a duty of care for both staff and students to ensure their safety and wellbeing.


We are all know  the importance of good working relationships and all recognise the importance of these relationships to equip our children with the necessary skills for their education. For these reasons, we will continue to welcome and encourage parents and carers to participate fully in the life of our school.





We are committed to resolving difficulties in a positive manner, through an open and positive conversation.  However, we understand that everyday misunderstandings can cause frustrations and have a negative impact on our relationships.  Where issues arise, please contact your child’s teacher or the Deputy Principals who will be available to meet with you and go through the issue and hopefully resolve it.  Where issues remain unresolved, please follow the school’s complaint procedure.  This available on the school website or a copy can be requested from the school office. 


Thank you for your continued support.








Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





�





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record














Parents Evening


Thank you to all the parents who have made their parents evening appointments this week.  It was good to see you all there.


Important Notice – Chewing Gum


Chewing gum is not allowed in school.  It causes a mess if not disposed of properly – please ensure your child does not bring this in to school.  It is a complete ban.


Thank you





Exciting News


Mrs Johnson has become the Executive Principal of Oasis Academy Foundry and Oasis Academy Woodview.  This means that she is working across two schools.  We are pleased to have two excellent Deputy Principals here in Mrs Walker and Mrs Ravat.  They are very skilled and will be taking on the lead when Mrs Johnson is at Oasis Academy Woodview.  Rest assured, Mrs Johnson is not leaving us, and we have gained a partner school, which is very exciting.








Breakfast Club Times


A reminder that our breakfast club opens at 8.30am until 8.40am Monday to Friday.


If you would like your child to have breakfast please ensure they arrive between these times.


Thank you








Term Dates 2018-2019


October Half Term:


Children break up on Thursday 25th October 2018 and return on Monday 5th November 2018.


Teacher Training Day:


Friday 26th October 2018 – school will be closed to all pupils


Christmas Holiday:


Children break up on Friday 21st December 2018 and return on Monday 7th January 2018.








Dinner Money - IMPORTANT


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.








School Forms


If you have any medical forms or data, consent forms for your child/children that you have not returned, can you please make sure they are completed and returned as soon as possible.


It is extremely important we have all medical forms and data consent forms returned to the school office.


Thank you.

















                                            

